
 

                                                                                    

PSEG Long Island 
Home Comfort 

Program Announcement 
Document #:  HC 2023-07 

Announcement Date: August 31, 2023 
 

RE: 2023 Home Comfort and Home Performance Program Application Version 4.0 Release 
 

Dear Home Comfort and Home Performance Partners: 
 

PSEG Long Island is pleased to release the 2023 Home Comfort and Home Performance V4.0 rebate application workbook. Effective 
Friday, September 15th by close of business (COB), all new project submittals must use the V4.0 application.  The application will be 
available for download at https://www.psegliny.com/en/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/HomeComfort/Contractors.  
 

In addition to the new application, PSEG Long Island is also making some significant changes to the Home Comfort/Home 
Performance Program regarding Partial House projects.  No changes were made to Whole House Rebate levels or process.  The 
changes to Partial House are: 

 

 Partial House rebates are no longer available and have been removed from V4.0 
o Contractors or customers installing partial house projects may complete the online or paper application for a 

rebate of $250.00 per outdoor unit.   
o Maximum of 2 outdoor units per application.  
o Limit of 1 application per account for every 5-year period.  
o Link to application https://psegli.capturesportal.com/  
 

 Requirements for On-Line Application:  
o Ductless Air Source Heat Pump SEER ≥18 & HSPF ≥8.5  
o Ducted Air Source Heat Pump SEER ≥15 & HSPF ≥8.5 
o Does NOT have to be NEEP listed 
o Manual J is NOT required 

 

 For Partial House systems, all V3.0 rebate applications for completed projects must be submitted by COB September 15th. 
No V3.0 applications will be accepted after that time.   
 

 REMINDER:  All invoices must clearly state “PAID IN FULL” or show a zero balance or they will be rejected 

 Whole House Rebates: No changes 
 

**COMING SOON** 
 2023 fourth quarter Contractor Incentive Pilot.  Details to follow in the September Program Announcement. 
 

All projects must be installed, completed, and required documents submitted no later than COB Friday, September 15th to qualify 
for current processing rules, rebates and incentives.  If you need any assistance, please remember you have two options for 
support.  You can attend in person at TRC’s office located at 395 North Service Road, Suite 409, Melville, NY 11747 or you can join 
one of our Virtual Open House meetings held most Fridays from 9 to 10 am. 
 

Feel free to contact myself or Steven Sannuto steven.sannuto@pseg.com with questions. 
 

On behalf of the entire Home Performance and Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation. 
 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Tham 
 
Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
jonathan.tham@pseg.com 

516.289.6960 
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